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The Hiawatha History Committee met on February 13, 2017, at Hiawatha City Hall in Conference Room D with Pat 
Semelroth as Chair calling the meeting to order at 1:30 P.M. Members present: Tom Theis and Dick Larson. Absent: Jerry 
Seifried and Sandy Brewer. Guests: Mary Beth Culbertson and Chris Larson. 
 
Business: 
 
Pat Semelroth welcomed Mary Beth Culbertson as a guest to the meeting. Mary Beth Culbertson gave a brief overview of 
her background stating she moved to Hiawatha in 1976 and lived on the east side of town for 30 years then moved to the 
west side where she currently resides today. Culbertson’s husband served on Hiawatha boards in the past and was very 
involved with the Kid’s League. 
 
Tom Theis moved the approval of the agenda, seconded by Dick Larson. Motion carried. Tom Theis moved the approval 
of the January 9, 2017 meeting minutes, seconded by Dick Larson. Motion carried.  
 
Hiawatha Insight Articles  
 

 March newsletter article – continue with history on Hiawatha street names  
 
Other Business 
 
History Committee members requested the placement of the appointment of Mary Beth Culbertson to the History 
Committee on the March agenda. 
 
History Book 
 
Committee members went through photo albums to find pictures and captions for the History Book. 
 
Next meeting is March 13, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Tom Theis moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:00 p.m., seconded by Dick Larson. Motion carried. 
 
 
______________________________ 
Pat Semelroth, Chair 
 


